
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/1/2013 2:32:47 PM 
To: Cadenasso, Eugene (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov) 

(eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Checking! 

I have reached out to the team and hope to hear back within the hour . 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

mailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov

